
Annual   Fire   Inspections   
  

Notice   is   hereby   given   that   the   annual   fire   inspection   for   the   2019   school   year   at   the   
Wilson   Central   School   District   for   fire   hazards   which   might   endanger   the   lives   of   
students,   teachers,employees   therein,   has   been   completed   and   the   report   thereof   is   
available   at   the   office   of   Director   of   Facilities   for   inspection   by   all   interested   persons   
  


